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UPDATE to Police-Involved Fatality that Occurred on 10/11/21 

BALTIMORE, MD (October 13, 2021) - The Independent Investigations Division of the 

Office of Attorney General has released the names of the decedent and the officer involved in a 

fatal shooting on 10/11/21 in Baltimore County. 

The decedent has been identified as Jovan Lewis Singleton, a 36-year-old African-American 

man.  Mr. Singleton resided in Baltimore.   

The officer has been identified as Lt. Mead, a 25-year veteran of the Baltimore County Police 

Department assigned to the Operations Bureau. 
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